
Voters do NOT have to present 
photo ID to vote at this time. 
 

A court ruling has repealed 
North Carolina's voter ID law.  

All voters may request an absentee 
ballot by mail or vote in-person at 
a one-stop absentee voting site. 
You may also register to vote at a 
one-stop absentee voting site 
during the early voting period. 
 

One-Stop Absentee Voting Period 

October 20 — November 5 

Request a mail absentee ballot by 

November 1 

http://www.ncsbe.gov
http://www.campusvoteproject.org

